Sent: Wednesday, 10 October 2018 8:00 PM
To: Local Government Division (DPaC)
Subject: Legislation on cemeteries.

Thank you for treating this as an urgent item across a bipartisan parliament on this issue. The legislation goes a long
way to help families.

I am concerned about a couple of things though - can we have defined “reasonable access” - when Church yards are
no longer under the churches aegis?

Also some of my family are buried in one of the churches that are under sale consideration. Can another member of
the family still be buried near them if they haven’t bought a plot now?

And how will the costs be set and where does the money go?
So thank you for pursuing this and | hope these issues might be picked up too.

Kind regards
Dee Alty

Sent from my iPhone



